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Subject: I support of increased housing density and diversity in Ann Arbor

From: Elli Gurfinkel  
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 11:51 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: I support of increased housing density and diversity in Ann Arbor 

Hello, 

I am a resident of Ann Arbor and I wholeheartedly support the change in zoning to increase 
housing density in Ann Arbor. 

Sincerely, 
Elihau Gurfinkel 
277 Sunset Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 


